Present were Thomas Mansfield, Merrill Todd and Betty Hooper.

A Pistol Permit was issued to John Young.

Building Permits were issued to John Young, Edward Colburn and John Franelak.

It was voted to hire A. W. Therrien Co. to make repairs to the Town Hall roof at the bid of \$800, more or less.

Carolyn Todd tendered the resignatiom of Patricia Wason from the Library Trustees. Sel. Mansfield nominated Linda Rollins as a replacement the appointment to be held until the March Town Meeting of 1981. Sel. Todd seconded the appointment.